
 

MEMO 
 
GRIGNON MANSION 
 
To: Health and Recreation Committee 

From: Cassidy Mickelson, Grignon Mansion Executive Director 

Date: April 17, 2023 

Re: 
Request for the use of Grignon Mansion Grounds and Lower Grignon Park 

and amplified sound – May 13, 2023, 9 AM to 3 PM 

 
 

Like previous years, the 2nd Wisconsin Civil War Reenactors group have requested to 

use the grounds of the Grignon Mansion and a small section of Lower Grignon Park to 

practice drills. The group would like to be at the Mansion on Saturday, May 13th from 

9:00 AM to approximately 3:00 PM. There would be around 25 – 30 reenactors 

participating in drills to get ready for their upcoming events.  

The drills would include marching and small skirmishes along with some black powder 

musket firing drills in the afternoon which will be loud for a short period of time. I will be 

on site to oversee the event. 

 


